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Marguerite McLean 
I~OOOI-EI 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Lisa Bennett 

Tuesday, October 09, 2012 11 :22 AM 

Marguerite McLean 

Nancy Harrison 

FW: confidentiality requests 

Attachments: Confidential Requests.pdf 

Pursuant to the email below, the following documents may be declassified: 

Docket No. 060001-EI 

• Document No. 08726-06 
• Document No. 09104-06 

Docket No. 070001-EI 

• Document No. 03939-07 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-413-6230 

From: Jim Beasley [mailto:jbeasley@ausley.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 2:32 PM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Cc: Carlos Aldazabal; Pat Pottle; TECO Regulatory 
Subject: confidentiality requests 

Lisa, 
Enough time has passed that t he confidential documents referred to in the attached letters no longer 
need confidential protection, and we withdraw t he related requests for confidential t reatment. Best 
regards. 

Jim 

James D. Beasley 
Ausley & McMullen 
123 South Calhoun Street 
P.O. Box 391 (32302) 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 425-5485 (direct) 
(850) 222-7560 (fax) 
(850) 545-8458 (cell) 

NOTICE: This email is intended only for the ind ividual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain 
confidential information. If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender 
immediately, delete the email from your system and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else . Although 
we take precautions to protect against viruses, we advise you to take your own precaut ions to protect 
aga inst viruses and we accept no liability for any which remain. DOCtJH[;'; T NU-1rr- ~ - r-: /'. T r 
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